
 

 

RGS/19/2024-25     

 25th April 2024 

 

Important Information 

Pre Nursery to G 2 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings! 

As per the notification received from the DIOS, please note that 26th April 2024, 

Friday, will be a holiday on account of the Lok Sabha Elections.  

 

 

Regards 

 

Meghna Chand 

Principal 


